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Dear Messrs Farrant and Curry,

Please see below my message of 13 July to your department regarding Planning Application 2019/P1103
which I think is self-explanatory.

Regards,

Dr. Humphrey Wine

Dear Sirs,

Since T am mentioned in Roger Bowdler's Heritage Report, which I've only recently seen, allow me please
to make a correction to it:

No internal alterations were made to the property during the time I occupied it from September 2000 to July
2018. So far as 1 know, the internal remodelling to the upper floor, mainly the addition of another bathroom,
was done by the previous occupants during the 1990s.

Thank you.

Yours,

Dr. Humphrey Wine



